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In March 2025, crews began construction for the Hills Ferry Bridge Replacement Project over the 

San Joaquin River, which is anticipated to be completed by January 2027.  

Work activities will take place adjacent to the existing bridge on Hills Ferry Road, Monday through 

Saturday. The County advises motorists to expect minor delays during construction. 

 

Upcoming Road Work Activities 

 

 April 2025  

On the existing bridge at Hills Ferry Road over San Joaquin River, crews will be installing K-Rail 

(modular concrete barrier) along the westbound travel way to provide a protective barrier 

separating tra4ic from the adjacent work area. During this time, travelers should expect: 

• Temporary one-way reverse tra4ic control of Hills Ferry Road to install K-Rail 

• Heavy construction activity adjacent to the existing roadway 

 

May 2025 

Crews will begin construction of the bridge trestle adjacent to the existing bridge along the new 

alignment.  During this time, travelers should expect: 

• Temporary tra4ic delays due to construction equipment and trucks entering and exiting the 

job site 

• Increased noise & dust 

 

 



Project Staging 

To minimize impacts and maintain tra4ic flow for travelers, construction will be completed in two 

main stages: 

Stage 1 (Spring 2025 – Spring 2026): Construction of the new Hills Ferry Bridge 

Stage 2 (Spring 2026 – Spring 2027): Open the new Hills Ferry Bridge to travelers and demolish the 

existing bridge 

 

Stay Update 

We apologize for the tra4ic impacts this work may cause and thank you in advance for your 

patience.  For more information or to sign-up for electronic updates, visit hillsferrybridge.com, 

email hillsferryproject@gmail.com, or call the project information line at (209) 703-5873. 


